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Sinead McLaughlin MLA 
 
sinead.mclaughlin@mla.niassembly.gov.uk 
 

 
Castle Buildings 
Stormont Estate 
BELFAST, BT4 3SQ 
Tel: 028 9052 2556 
Email: private.office@health-ni.gov.uk  
 

Your Ref:  
  
Our Ref: SUB-0363-2021 
 
Date:  8 April 2021 

 
Dear  
 
Response provided to AQW 15365/17-22 
 
It has been brought to my attention that some of the information provided in my response 
to Assembly Question 15365/17-22 was inaccurate.  Please accept my apologies for that. 
 
I have attached a revised answer to this question, which addresses the errors in the 
previous response. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Robin Swann MLA 
Minister of Health 
 

cc Assembly Library 
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11 March 2021 

 

AQW 15365/17-22 

 
Sinead McLaughlin MLA asked: 

 
The Minister of Health, which dates have hairdressing businesses in the Derry City and Strabane 

District Council area been required not to trade as a result of COVID-19 regulations? 

 

 

ANSWER 

 

The periods of closure for close contact services including hairdressers were as follows. 

- 28th March 2020 – 5th July 2020 (inclusive) 

- 16th October 2020 – 19th November 2020(inclusive) 

- 27th November 2020 – 10th December 2020 (inclusive)  

- 26th December 2020 – restrictions remain in effect. 

 

 

 

 

ROBIN SWANN MLA 

 

 

 
 

 




